
 

 

 
COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #304 
OFFICE OF FACILITY OPERATIONS 
SCOTT NEY, DIRECTOR 
227 N. FOURTH STREET, GENEVA, IL 60134 
630-463-3020 - PHONE 
630-463-3029 - FAX 

 

 
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 
 
FROM: Scott Ney 
 
RE:  Request for Purchase - GHS Furniture 
 
DATE:  April 4, 2018 
 
 
 
The High School & District Administration met last year to look at furniture options due 
to the need for new classroom and collaborative learning furniture.  The decision was 
made to move forward with the 21st Century Learning Environment model that aligns 
with our district goals.  
 
$100,000.00 was budgeted this year to start replacing furniture in phases over the 
course of several years.   
 
I am requesting approval to purchase the first phase of furniture.  The proposal received 
from Lowery McDonnell Company utilizing the Geneva CUSD#304 National Joint 
Powers Alliance (NJPA) membership, resulted in a cost of $89,595.60. Please see 
attached proposal.  
 
 
 
    
    
    
 
 








